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AAPS Offering Management Training for Pharma Scientists This Month 
Virtual Workshop Scheduled May 17-18, 2023 

 
Arlington, VA—AAPS is pleased to announce the virtual workshop, “Managing Yourself and Others in 
the Workplace,” May 17-18, 2023. The program is tailored to scientists working in industry and 
academic scientific environments who are moving into or already in management.  
 
Consisting of four webinar sessions, topics covered include: giving and receiving constructive feedback; 
addressing conflict; understanding managers’ responsibilities and their relationship to diversity, equity, 
and inclusion; and establishing inclusive workplace cultures. 
 
"As Chair of the AAPS Career Development Committee, we understand that continual learning and 
growth are critical in the ever-evolving pharmaceutical industry,” Yongchao Su, Ph.D., Principal 
Scientist, Merck, said. “Our career development offerings focus on enhancing managerial and 
leadership skills and provide an excellent opportunity for individuals to become part of a vibrant 
community of passionate pharmaceutical scientists. We invite you to join us on this exciting journey of 
growth and development." 
 
“At AAPS, we recognize that our members may want to move into leadership positions,” said AAPS 
Executive Director Tina Morris, Ph.D., said. “This workshop provides an opportunity to build the critical 
skills needed for managers to build inclusive environments in their workplaces.” 
 
To learn more about the workshop and to register, visit https://www.aaps.org/managing.  
 
In addition to the workshop, AAPS offers sessions dedicated to career development at the association’s 
National Biotechnology Conference and PharmSci 360 conference, as well as webinars throughout the 
year. AAPS also expects to release an ebook focused on career development strategies for scientists 
spanning early-career to mid-career professionals later this year. Its annual salary survey – the only one 
of its kind focused on pharmaceutical scientists – will be released late this summer.  
 

### 
 

American Association of Pharmaceutical Scientists (AAPS) is a 501(c)(3) non-profit association of 
more than 7,000 scientists and professionals employed in academia, industry, regulatory, and other 
research related to the pharmaceutical sciences worldwide. Its mission is to advance the capacity of 
pharmaceutical scientists to develop products and therapies that improve global health, which members 
pursue through four peer-reviewed journals and a variety of events in person and online. www.aaps.org 
 


